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Bulletin: Fire Sprinkler Permits &  
Engineering Requirements 

 
 

1. Fire sprinkler permits are required for all installations and 

renovations, even those including only one head 

 
2. Sealed Engineered drawings and letters of supervision are required 

for any job which requires hydraulic calculations. This includes all new 

work as well as any alterations and/or additions where there is a possibility 

of creating a new hydraulically remote area or where the work imposes 

more demand on the presently calculated area.  

 
3. Single family residential installations of less than nine (9) heads will 

require a drawing and the calculations used to determine pipe sizes 

according to NFPA 13D (not Engineered). 

 

4. All drawings and calculations must be submitted in duplicate for 

approval with the permit application. 
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This bulletin is for 
informational purposes only. 
Please be sure to consult the 
relevant City of Kelowna 
bylaw. 
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